Ellen Mannix

From: Ryan Bennett <rbennett@portauthoritynsw.com.au>

Sent: Thursday, 31 May 2018 9:35 AM

To: Ellen Mannix

Subject: RE: Notice of Exhibition for Campbell's Stores, Alterations and Additions (SSD 7056

MOD 2) 7-27 Circular Quay West, The Rocks

Hi Ellen
| reviewed Modification 2 and the Port Authority will not be making a submission.
Thanks for checking.

Kind regards,
Ryan

Ryan Bennett | Senior Planning and Sustainability Manager

Port Authority of New South Wales
Level 4, 20 Windmill Street | Walsh Bay NSW 2000 Australia
T: +61 2 9296 4674

From: Ellen Mannix [mailto:Ellen.Mannix@planning.nsw.gov.au]

Sent: Thursday, 31 May 2018 8:23 AM

To: Ryan Bennett <rbennett@portauthoritynsw.com.au>

Subject: FW: Notice of Exhibition for Campbell’s Stores, Alterations and Additions (SSD 7056 MOD 2) 7-27 Circular
Quay West, The Rocks

Hi Ryan,
Hope you are well.
Just wanted to know if the Port Authority would be making comment on this one?

Thanks,

Ellen Mannix

Senior Planning Officer

Key Sites Assessments

NSW Planning & Environment | GPO Box 39 | Sydney NSW 2001
T 02 8275 1031
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